
COMMUNITY NEWS 

SEAL COAT: 

First, thank you all in the yellow section for moving your cars, great job! Due 

to the weather your section will be moved to the end of the project; as stated 

before we will adhere to the schedule.  The blue section should be clear of 

all vehicles on Wednesday, March 12, 2025 by 8:00 a.m.  When I have a 

better idea of the date, I will let the  section know.  Danny and his 

crew will be on property tomorrow to continue painting the wheel stops and 

curbing. 

JAY YANTZ: 

Saturday Jay’s partner, Tammy Kepler passed away.  This was unexpected 

and Jay will be out on bereavement leave.  Please keep him and Tammy’s 

family in your thoughts and prayers. 

Thank you, 

Trish


